
"Statistics and Census  
Service of Macao" 
<info@dsec.gov.mo> 

16/04/2008 12:00 AM

To <sna@un.org>

cc

bcc

Subject Re: Comments on Volume 1 of the Updated 1993 SNA

Our reference:   1227/EO158/3.1/2008
 
 
Dear Mr. Havinga,
 
In reply to your letter (Ref: STAT 221(1)) of 03/03/2008, we would like to inform you that we 
have no comments on Volume 1 of the updated System of National Accounts after reviewing. As 
regards the title of this updated system, we opt for the first proposed title (i) System of National 
Accounts 1993, Revision 1 (1993 SNA Rev.1).
 
 
Yours Sincerely,
 
 
Kong Pek Fong
Acting Director


